One-on-One Tips Newsletter

We have a surprise!

We were One-on-one NCLEX Tutoring

We will, as of March 3l1st, go as One-on-One Tips. We will be focusing on the blog and using
it to teach and inform new nursing grads and new nurses about information vital to them.
Each week will have unique items to accompany the blog for more learning.

We hope you feel comfortable sharing your thoughts about the blog topic and what you
want to hear more about. This is an example of a newsletter that could be included with the
blog for the new nurses or NCLEX nursing students.



THIS WEEK'S
TOP STORIES

More information

We will give you more information that could not fit into the blog and videos about how to
use the material in your nursing career. A lot of times, my husband and I will do a comic
video to help you laugh as you learn.

One-on-One Tips
A blog for NCLEX nursing grads & new nurses


http://www.oneononetips.com

